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item # 2
From: Raisa Lenskis <rayalenskis@icloud.com> Report No. 8 (PH)
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 9:24 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca )
Subject: Objection to proposed development OP 13.013 and Z 13.0.36 Council = February 18, 2014

Please be advised that we leave in City of Vaughan for 7 years and before 20 years in Richmond
Hill.

We came to this community To enjoy the nature parks, quality of life. This new construction of
Condos at 9000 Bathurst will make our life more difficult to commute and will force us to leave
this home we love.

Raya & Semion Lenskis
6 Bigioni Lane
Vaughan,

Ontario L6A OH6

Sent from my iPad



